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The Nelson Bay Junior Rugby Club would like to support the Salamander Shores Hotel 
Development Application. They have been a great supporter of junior sport in our community and 
have hosted many fundraising activities at the Hotel. The new hotel will be able to host bigger 
and better fundraising events for our community. 
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